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21 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 

School Fund 

The School Fund is money that is donated to the school each year from parents, friends and charitable 

organisations. 

 

Every year we ask all of our families to make a donation in to the School Fund.   

 

I am aware that money is tight everywhere, especially this year, however this money is spent on your children to 

enhance their experience in school.  Along with all other schools, we rely on School Fund to be able to do this.  All 

we ask from you is £20 per family a year (you can pay in instalments if this is easier). 

 

Over the last couple of years, the donations that we received meant that we were able to: 

 

• Subsidise all School Trips; 

• Buy books and other resources for the library; 

• Buy additional equipment for the classrooms to help the children with their learning. 

 

In addition, we are able to add to the enjoyment of special occasions such as; providing crackers to accompany their 

Christmas Lunch and prizes to reward attendance.   

 

Please help us to give your children the little extras that they enjoy and that add so much to the enrichment of their 

learning and overall experience of school. 

 

Donations can be made via our online payment system – please contact the Office if you have not yet registered. 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support to Meadowcroft. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jacky Underwood 

Head Teacher 
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